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I:\h P U B L S CH O O L s

110 N FIFTH AVE, PO BOX 129 INSPIRE EXCELLENCE
KENESAW, NE 68956

April 14, 2023

Dear Nonpublic & Home School Families,

In accordance with the requirements of 92 NAC 51, this letter is to invite you to a meeting where you will have an
opportunity to participate in the discussion of a plan for child find and the provisions of special education services to
children with disabilities who will attend your nonpublic school or will be home schooled for the upcoming 2023-2024
school year. This meeting will take place at Kenesaw Public Schools in the school library at 4pm on Monday, April 24,
2023.

As you may know, a public school district is required to utilize a portion of its Federal Part B special education funds in
order to provide children with disabilities parentally-placed in nonpublic schools which are within the school district’s
jurisdiction the opportunity to participate in special education services offered by the public school district. As part of this
process, the public school district will consult with nonpublic school representatives, parents of nonpublic students, and
parents of home schooled students regarding special education services for the coming school year and to afford you the
opportunity to offer ideas and input.

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this meeting please feel free to call Rick Masters, Superintendent of
Kenesaw Public Schools, at 402-752-3215.

Sincerely,

Rick Masters
Kenesaw Public Schools
Superintendent

Mission Statement
In partnership with our community, we will provide a specially designed and challenging education, encourage positive citizenship, and promote
lifelong learning.



